Hello fellow graduate – 

Congratulations on completing your training with your new dog! 

My name is Jose Lopez-Masso, Vice President of the Guiding Eyes Graduate Council, also serving as the Interim President for the remainder of the 2023/2024 term year. The Graduate Council is comprised of up to nine (9) graduates who each serve a term of three (3) years. We serve as a liaison between the graduate community and our school, Guiding Eyes for the Blind.

As Interim President of the Grad Council, I’d like to be one of the first to “welcome” you to Guiding Eyes and the graduate community. You will find that it is a warm and friendly place. One of our roles as a member of the Grad Council is to help graduates feel more connected to our Guiding Eyes family. 

We look forward to seeing you on our GEB grads only email list, Facebook groups, and the Graduate Quarterly Call meetings. We will be checking in with you soon to see how things are going.  

Please reach out at any time if we, the Grad Council, can help you in any way. Our email address is: 
gebgradcouncil@gmail.com 

All my best to you and your new partner, 
Jose and Louis 
Guiding Eyes Graduate Council Interim President
redescal@hotmail.com 
954-708-5009 (Eastern Time)


2023-2024 Guiding Eyes Graduate Council Contact Information

Jose Lopez-Massso
Council Interim President
Deerfield Beach, Florida 
redescal@hotmail.com 
954-708-5009 (Eastern Time)

Cindy LaBon 
Council Recording Secretary
Gaithersburg, Maryland 
cindylabon@gmail.com
301-367-5354 (Eastern Time)

Pat Leahy 
Council Corresponding Secretary
Washington, DC
pat.r.leahy@gmail.com
202-256-4291 (Eastern Time)

Andrea Conner
Council President Emerita 
Wauconda, Illinois 
Andreaconner5157@icloud.com
847-826-5157 Central Time 

Becky Davidson
Charlotte, North Carolina
Beckyb1120@gmail.com
914-393-6613 (Eastern Time)

Tina Reisner
Salt Lake City, Utah
Tinabell92@gmail.com
630-335-2280 (Mountain Time)

Judy Mathews
Colorado Springs, Colorado
pawsitivej@gmail.com
407-494-5839 (Mountain Time) 

Ashley Townsend 
Denver, Colorado 
ashleytownsend421@gmail.com 
386-871-4016 (Mountain Time)  

Tim Utzig 
Washington, DC 
 thetimutzig@gmail.com 
410-960-23752 (Eastern Time) 

To contact the Graduacte Council: gebgradcouncil@gmail.com 
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